
SES MEETINGS START OVER-Sept 16, 
2023

                              10:00

                                PRESIDENTS CORNER

We will resume regular monthly Membership meetings on 
September 16th, 10am at the field. We have had several new 
members join the Squadron this summer, I would encourage 
all new members to come to the September meeting so that 
we can personally greet you and get to know you. We have a 
lot coming up in the coming months at SES and the best way 
to stay informed, exercise your right as a member and get 
engaged is to attend, I look forward to seeing all of  you on 
the 16th.

                           FLY BEFORE YOU BUY
Check out the SES web page for more info 
and great club information.
       www.southerneaglesquadron.com
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                                                Field Security
If you are the last person to leave the field Please make 
sure the gate to the SES field is closed and the conbina-
tion on the lock is rotated not showing the entrance 
code on the lock. Also if at anytime you 
arrive and the gate is open and there is no one flying, 
please contact Frank Mintz or Bill Cermak.

Notice: on very thing you fly, make sure you Name, Phone # 
and AMA # is displayed

                                                   WARNINGWARNING
                                              HOT WEATHER                                              HOT WEATHER
Drink plenty of water while at the field. Also suggested is to have 
someone with you, do not be at the field alone.

SES RC Swap Meet Tables are available
             Via Credit Card NOW
             Swap meet: Nov. 4, 2023
          Time: 7:00 - 12 noon
 Recreation Plantation Community Center               	
	 (same place as last year)
Go to:
  southerneaglesquadron.com/swap-meet
                              or
       southerneaglesquadron.com

SES Hats for sale starting Sept. 16. 
100% proceeds goes to the club               	
                   $10.00 each

             EAA Young Eagles coming to our field Nov 11, 2023
We need coordinators and help like last year. If interested let us know 
at the Sept 16 SES Meeting.


